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MBA TWINNING PROGRAMME 

 
Greetings from St.Joseph's MBA Twinning Program 

 
Dear Students, 
 
Congratulations to you for having successfully  registered for MBA Twinning program 
with St Joseph's. 
 
Regular offline classes are commencing from Sunday 19 Dec. 2021 at 8:00 am. 
 
All the students are expected to come formally dressed. 
 
Attendance for Day 1 is compulsory  
 
In case your friends, colleagues or family members interested to join MBA Program, 
kindly motivate and inform them to meet office on or before Friday 17 Dec. 2021 
 
Key highlights of Day 1 Program  
- Class and specialization allotment 
- Verification of student data 
- Fee challen submission  
- Pending documents submission  
- Inauguration and Orientation  
- Subject Orientation and commencement of regular classes  
 
All the best 
 
Dr Kanishka K 
Dean and Coordinator  
 


